
MA Notice 

This is to inform all the applicants of MA English and MA Political Science who appeared in the college 

entrance exam that 23rd and 24th have been declared a holiday due to inclement weather. The final list 

of the selected candidates and the students selected in the waiting list will be displayed on reopening of 

the college on 25th Aug.  

 

 

Principal 

GC Kullu 


